
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/01/2022 9:15:20 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/01/2022 

MR Steve and Anthea Erichsen 
2 Bert Close CL 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: Mod2021/0816 -8  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

The development amendments as advised in Council's correspondence are almost impossible 
to locate and have unfairly been put to local residents. There should be detailed information 
readily available for us to assess. 
We do not believe that the access via Forest Road will be able to cope with an additional 200 
resident vehicles when added to increased student numbers at Mater Maria. 
This is a completely inappropriate development. 
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